
 

 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
I hope you had a 
wonderful and relaxing 
winter break.  
 
Although this month has 
been pretty short, we still 
had the opportunity to 
participate in many 
exciting events at our 
school such as the Insect 
Week!  
 
In Grade Two, the 
students have been 
learning all about 
butterflies. They made 
dioramas and fun 
butterfly crafts using 

paper plates and paint. 
The students also made 
lap books about 
butterflies and watched 
videos about the butterfly 
cycle.  
 
During the insect week, 
the students also visited 
the Forest Education 
Center in Celestynow 
which was great fun! 
 
In mathematics, the 
students participated in 
multiplication center 
activities and did a great 
job solving problems in 
groups.  
 

 
 

Happy February!  
 

Miss.Sandra  

 

 



 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

 

12th March- Spelling Bee- 
Class Preliminaries  

19th- Spelling Bee School Fi-
nals 

23rd-24th Nature Project  

 

 

 


